
 

 

Town of Durand 
Notice of a Town Chair Vacancy 

 
The Town of Durand hereby gives public notice of a vacancy created by the resignation of the 
Town Chair, effective July 18, 2023.  Interested applicants must be a resident of the Town of 

Durand, Pepin County.  
Applicants interested in serving out the remaining term of office should submit a letter of Interest 

that contains the applicant’s proof of primary residences and provide contact information, 
describe your qualification and any other statement you wish to make. Send your letter of 

Interest to Town Clerk, Brittany Myers by July 14th. The Board will consider letter(s) received at 
the July 17thTown of Durand meeting at 6:00 p.m. .  

 
Please send Letter of Interest either by email at  

townodurandclerk@yahoo.com with “Town Chair” on the subject line 
 or mail to Town of Durand Clerk  

at W5832 US Highway 10, Durand, WI 54736 
 

Town of Durand Clerk, Brittany Myers  


